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NCC to build Lyra, Örebro’s new water reservoir   

NCC is to build a new reservoir for the Municipality of Örebro to replace the 
existing Svampen reservoir. This will safeguard the water supply for a long 
time to come. The order is worth around SEK 150 million.      

Lyra will be built in Adolfsberg, in the southern part of Örebro. The new reservoir will  
hold twice as much as the current Svampen water tower and will provide water to more than  
160,000 residents.    

“As chairman of the Technical Committee, I am very pleased that we can now break ground for 
Lyra, which will safeguard Örebro’s water supply going forward,” says Anders Ohlsson (C), 
chairman of the Technical Committee at the Municipality of Örebro.    

Together, NCC and the Municipality of Örebro have managed to reduce the price by about 10 
percent throughout the process.    

“We have jointly looked at ways to reduce the cost throughout the negotiated procurement 
procedure. At NCC, we can see that there is potential in other projects as well if   
you work together in what is known as partnering, for example,” says Henrik Enell, regional 
manager at NCC Infrastructure.    

The municipality is looking forward to the completion of its new reservoir.    

“Örebro is growing by about 2,000 residents per year, we are the sixth largest municipality in 
the country, and so water production also needs to evolve. Businesses in Örebro are also on the 
increase, as are healthcare and other activities, and we simply need more water than  Svampen 
can provide,” says Jenny Johrin, head of water and wastewater at the Municipality of Örebro.   

The contract is worth around SEK 150 million and it will be registered among orders in the 
first quarter of 2020 in the NCC Infrastructure business area.   

For more information, please contact:   
Niclas Larsson, production manager Civil Middle, NCC, phone: +46 (0)70 2502490   
Henrik Enell, Regional Manager Civil Middle, NCC, phone +46 (0)76 1012959   

NCC media line +46 (0)8 585 519 00, Email: press@ncc.se, NCC Image Bank    

About NCC. Our vision is to renew our industry and provide superior sustainable solutions. NCC is one of the 
leading Nordic companies in construction, infrastructure and property development, with a turnover of around 
SEK 58 billion and 15,500 employees in 2019. NCC is listed on the Nasdaq Stockholm stock exchange.   
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